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4 November 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
 

Re: MANDATORY Y12 Diploma in Fashion and Business Retail Visit to The Cowshed, 
Wokingham – Friday 8th November 2024 

 
Our students studying for the Diploma in Fashion and Business Retail will be attending The Cowshed, 
a charity in Wokingham on Friday 8th November 2024.  
 
The visit will include a tour of The Cowshed including Donation Centre, Referrals department, Prom 
room and store areas with an introduction about what they do, including Donation sorting, laundry of 
clothing they give out, recycling & their craft group.  

We will be travelling to Wokingham via the school minibus, leaving at 11.30am and returning at 
approximately 3pm.  Your child will be required to bring a packed lunch.  There will be no opportunity 
for them to buy food during the day. 
 
This trip is free of charge, however, to enable your child to participate, please complete the 
emergency contact and medical details section on your ParentPay account. You are also asked 
if you agree to your child being photographed/recorded which may be used on social media.   
Please complete this information by Thursday 7th November 2024. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this trip, please feel free to contact me via email at 
michelle.lewis@kgaeasthampstead.uk 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

     
 
Mrs L Cook 
Headteacher    
 

King’s Academy Easthampstead Park 
 

It takes a whole community to raise a child. 
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